
 

News Items: 

-1966 And All That, the book given to us by Richard J is now available to bor-

row in the vestry. 

If you’d like to help Alan with planting and gardening this spring, let him know. 

We shall be improving our grounds for the building’s bicentenary.  

-We shall have the Lord’s Supper in our evening service tonight. 

 

Week beginning Sunday 22nd January 2017 

Sunday  10.45am: Alan Marsden & 6pm Alan Marsden 

Monday 6.30pm: Craft Group 

Wed.   7.30pm Prayer Meeting 

Thursday 7.45pm: Bible Study, Luke’s Gospel, Alan Marsden 

    

Next Sunday: 10.45am N. Pearson & and 6pm S. Jackson 

Please pray for: 

Christine T 

Marion H 

Margaret S 

Peggy Sue 

Connie 

“Your faith has saved you. Go in peace.” 

Luke 7:50 

 

www.MartinTop.org.uk 


